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New sessions in Albion Hills Farming Club

The Kids Farming Club at Albion Hills Community Farm will be running a new set of sessions Saturday mornings from Sept. 10 to
Oct. 29.

The sessions will run from 10 am. until noon, and participants can choose six of the eight sessions to attend.

Future farmers will be able to get their hands dirty doing fun-filled activities and learning about the farm. Learn about bees,
chickens, vegetable-growing, running a market stall and more.

Space will be limited and registration will be required.

Register at www.albionhillscommunityfarm.org

Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com | Pagel/1 |


https://caledoncitizen.com/?p=19208
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

